PAPUA NEW GUINEA TRIATHLON FEDERATION

PO Box 81

WAIGANI

NATIONAL CAPITAL DISTRICT

PAPUA NEW GUINEA

WORLD TRIATHLON UNION

Ave. de Rhodane 54. Lausanne

CH-1007,

Switzerland

16th August 2023

Dear Zita;

SUBJECT: FINANCIAL REPORT STATEMENT

I, Terence M Tuohik the Federation President for Papua New Guinea am writing this letter to inform you that we received no financial assistance from anyone including payments of affiliation to Papua New Guinea Olympic Committee as well as World Triathlon Union.

We voluntarily conduct our activities from our own pockets hence don't have financial statements.

Similar to 2022 report; this executives have no excess to secure any financial sponsorships nor funds available to provide report on

I write to conform that this report is true and correct similar to 2022's financial report

Kind Regard

Terénce Tuohik (Mr.)

President – Papua New Guinea Triathlon Federation